
 

 

   

   

December 10, 2019 

094/2019-PRE 

C I R C U L A R  L E T T E R  

To: B3’s Market Participants – BM&FBOVESPA Segment 

Re: Extension of the Market Maker Program for Single Stock and Unit 

Futures 

B3 hereby informs you of the extension, until April 13, 2020, both of the activity 

period and of the end to the obligation period of the program announced in 

Circular Letter 083/2018-PRE, dated December 5, 2018. 

The rest of the program’s characteristics and the underlying assets’ activity 

parameters remain unchanged. 

Further information may be obtained from the Chief Product and Client Officer’s 

team by telephone on +55 11 2565-4218 formadordemercadob3@b3.com.br.  

Gilson Finkelsztain 

Chief Executive Officer 

José Ribeiro de Andrade  

Chief Product and Client Officer 
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